
ERRATUM
Two issues ago we mentioned that Louis Farrakhan sought a
meeting with Cardinal Bevilacqua and that His Eminence refused
to meet with him. This is not accurate. What actually happened
is that the Mayor of Philadelphia, Edward Rendell, supported a
prayer meeting between Farrakhan and leaders of all faiths.
Cardinal Bevilacqua, as well as Jewish leaders, refused to
attend.

https://www.catholicleague.org/erratum-3/

